
 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

San Leandro Girls Softball was established for the dual purpose of developing a quality recreational 
program for players from San Leandro and surrounding areas, as well as providing a highly competitive 
travel program for athletes interested in more advanced play. We are a not for profit organization and all 
of our coaches are unpaid volunteers. 

 

The San Leandro NITRO Summer Travel Program is a highly skilled competitive program for girls 7 to 14. 
These girls have committed to many hours of practice to hone their skills for summer tournaments. This 
commitment alone is only half of the battle. With tournament entry fees upwards of $500.00, fundraising 
has become essential for these young girls.  

 

To help offset these costs, we are seeking donations to send our girls to tournaments this summer. 
Please consider supporting us in any way you can. We are a non-profit 503(c)3 corporation (Tax ID#47-
5348222). 

 

Thank you for helping make the dreams of these young players a life-long experience, 

 

 

Leo and Michelle Sheridan 

Founders, San Leandro Girls Softball 

 

 

San Leandro Girls Softball, Inc. 

P.O. Box 3289 San Leandro, Ca 94578 (510)909‐7152 


